
 

 

�èÍîôıĖèϙ�ôĲÍťôϙaôôťĖĲČϙaĖĲŪťôŜ 

VÍĲŪÍŘƅϙ͖͑Ϡϙ͑͏͔͑ 

The Academic Senate of Foothill College convened its meeting on Monday, January 27, 
2025, at 2:02 p.m. The session was held in the Krause Center for Innovation (Room 4006) 
and via Zoom. 

 

�ÍīīϙťĺϙiŘîôŘϙÍĲîϙ�ĺīīϙ�Íīī 

President Voltaire Villanueva called the meeting to order at 2:02 p.m., welcoming 
attendees to the second meeting of the winter quarter. Secretary Robert Cormia conducted 
the roll call, confirming a quorum. Villanueva acknowledged those joining in person and 
remotely, emphasizing the Senate's commitment to participation in its hybrid format. 

 

�îĺŕťĖĺĲϙĺċϙťēôϙ�ČôĲîÍ 

Villanueva announced a change to the agenda: the scheduled discussion on >ĺĺťēĖīīϙ
IĲŜťĖťŪťĖĺĲÍīϙ«ÍīŪôŜ would be deferred. Instead, the topic of "ĖŜÍæĖīĖťƅϙ�ôŜĺŪŘèôϙ�ôĲťôŘϙ
�ôċôŘŘÍīŜ will be moved into its place. 

¶ aĺťĖĺĲ: Ben Kaupp moved to adopt the amended agenda. 

¶ �ôèĺĲî





 

 

¶ aĺťĖĺĲ



 

 

o Patrick Morriss highlighted the importance of addressing equity concerns 
related to help-seeking behavior, emphasizing the role of personal networks 
in bridging gaps. 

Ana Maravilla shared examples of support services offered by the Disability Resource 
Center, and increased faculty awareness could significantly enhance student outcomes. 

 










